
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Effective December 13, 2021, Prince George’s County will re-initiate performing 100-year 
floodplain studies (FPS) for county stream reaches. The County’s Department of Environment (DoE) 
stopped performing these studies for two years while a new set of tools and methodologies were 
developed. DoE has completed that process which allows the use of updated Geographic 
Information Systems (GIS) techniques and modeling tools to perform these studies.  The updated 
process also enables the County to provide results of the models in digital format. Requesters must 
submit their initial project data and payments via mail or in-person to the DoE front desk. Once DoE 
has accepted to perform the study, additional data, when required, may be provided via email too.   
 
The fees for performing floodplain studies remain unchanged and are $2,500 for studies that do 
not require a proposed conditions stream channel analysis and $3,500 for studies that do. An FPS 
number will be issued by the Department of Permitting, Inspections and Enforcement (DPIE) once 
the study is approved, and fees are paid. For floodplain delineation approval, please coordinate 
with DPIE. All required digital files pertaining to the study must be provided to DPIE. 
 



Please direct questions regarding this service to Lilantha Tennekoon, Engineer, Sustainability 
Division-Flood Management, at ltennekoon@co.pg.md.us or 301-883-5884.  
For permit related floodplain inquiries, please contact Salman Babar, Floodplain Engineer, DPIE Site 
Road Plan Review Division, at SUBabar@co.pg.md.us or 301-636-2063.  
 
 
 
 
Attn: Lilantha Tennekoon 
Prince George’s County Dept. of the Environment 
1801 McCormick Drive, Suite 500 
Largo, Maryland – 20774 
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